
 
 
 
 
 

Change to YD Balancing Instruments Trading Hours 
 
 
Mountain Standard Time reverts to Mountain Daylight Saving Time at 2 a.m. on 
the first Sunday of April. (April 2, 2006).  
 
Due to the change to Daylight Saving Time, the YD Balancing Instruments will 
close for trading at 11:00 AM (Mountain Daylight Time) beginning on 
Sunday April 2nd.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please call your NGX Marketing 
Representative or the NGX Help Desk at (403) 974-4357.  
 
Note:  
This change will impact YD at both TCPL-Alberta and ATCO pipelines 
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